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NEW MEXICO leotile
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT (2)

Hazardous Waste Bureau

» 2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
BILL RICHARDSON RON CURRY

Govemor Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 Sccretary
DIANE DENISH : Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) _476-6030 JON GOLDSTEIN
Lieutenant Governor www.nmenv.state.nm.us Deputy Secretary
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
January 23, 2008
David Gregory David Mclnroy
Federal Project Director Remediation Services Deputy Project Dn'eegor
Los Alamos Site Office Los Alamos National Laboratory
Department of Energy P.O. Box 1663, MS M992 =
528 35™ Street, Mail Stop A316 Los Alamos, NM 87545 >
Los Alamos, NM 87544 i
RE: APPROVAL OF LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY u-.n

PROPOSAL FOR NO FURTHER ACTION
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY
EPA ID #NM0890010515

HWB-LANL-02-019

Dear Messrs. Gregory and Mclnroy:

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received and reviewed the
United States Department of Energy (DOE) and the Los. Alamos National Security, LLC
(LANS) (collectively, the Permittees) Los Alamos National Laboratory Proposal for No
Further Action, dated September 2002 and referenced by LA-UR-02-5883/ER2002-0624.
The Permittees provided additional information (via an email sent by Linda Nonno to
Neclam Dhawan on October 2, 2007) subsequent to conferring with NMED.

NMED has reviewed the document and the additional information, and agrees that no
further corrective action is necessary at solid waste management units (SWMUs) 03-011,
-03-046, 16-026(f), 16-030(c) and 73-004(c). NMED concurs that the above mentioned
SWMUs do not pose unacceptable risk to human health and the environment. NMED has
determined that a corrective action complete without controls designation is appropriate
for these SWMUs. However, if in the future any additional information becomes
available that indicates that the site may pose a risk to human health or the environment,
NMED will require the Permittees to conduct additional corrective action at these sites.




Messrs. Gregory and Mclnroy
January 23, 2008
Page 2

NMED is hereby providing this letter as a ‘Certificate of Completion,” which satisfies the
requirements outlined in the Section VILE.6.b of the Consent Order. The Permittees may now
request a Class 3 Permit Modification for Corrective Action Complete for SWMUs 03-011, 03-
046, 16-026(f), 16-030(c) and 73-004(c) pursuant to terms of the Permit and Section II1.W.3.b of
~ the Consent Order, to remove these sites from the Module V11T of the Permit.

Please contact Neelam Dhawan of my statt at (505) 476-6042 should you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
A
es P. Bearzi

Chief
Hazardous Waste Bureau

cc: D. Cobrain, NMED HWB
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB
K. Roberts, NMED HWB
S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB, MS J993
T. Skibitski, NMED DOE OB
. L. King, EPA 6PD-N
G. Rael, DOE LASO, MS A316
S. Stiger ENV MS J591
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